EPC MINUTES, 2/19/2019
by Desmond Cummins

Meeting called at 12:09pm
Meeting adjourned at 12:57pm

PRESENT:

Cindy Speaker, Provost
Desmond Cummins, Prof.
Laura McClusky, Prof.
Katherine Waugh, Prof.
Adrianna Tarleton Student Rep

The committee approved the minutes for the 2/5/19 meeting.

The committee discussed the topic of capstone projects at Wells. The
questions discussed were:

1. Should the capstone be interdisciplinary?

2. Should the capstone start in the Summer?

3. How much of capstone policy is under EPC purview?
4. How is the capstone affecting professor workload?

5. Are there major-specific capstone issues that require major-specific
policies?

After discussing these questions, the committee resolved to discuss these and
other questions further with other committees. In particular, curriculum and
advisory committees have expressed interest.



